
Dear [Client's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to reach out regarding your property located at 

[Property Address], which was previously listed for sale but has now expired. 

While I understand this may be disappointing, I believe there are still opportunities to 

successfully market and sell your home. I would like to schedule a time to discuss the next steps 

we can take to re-list your property and attract potential buyers. 

In the meantime, I recommend considering any feedback we received during the previous listing 

period and assessing any updates or improvements that may enhance the appeal of your home. 

Thank you for your continued trust in my services. I look forward to speaking with you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Real Estate Agency] 

[Your Contact Information] 


